Cadillac & LaSalle Club
Southern California Region

Lakewood Country Club

Car Show & Luncheon
Sunday, February 12,2017 -9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

You, your family, and friends are cordially invited to join the Cadillac & LaSalle Club/Southern California
Region at the Lakewood Country Club for our annual Winter Car Show and Luncheon. We would love
to see your Cadillac or LaSalle; however, displaying a car is not required to attend this event. If weather
permits, Cadillacs and LaSalles will be parked on the Club’s front lawn!

Complimentary donuts, coffee, and tea will be available at check-in. Our luncheon ($42 per person) will
be served at 11:30. Complete bar and wine selections are available at extra cost. After we eat, CLC
member, Richard Stanley, will give a presentation on “Harley Earl.”

RESERVATIONS IN ADVANCE ONLY - RESERVE NOW!!!

Driving Directions:
- 91 Fwy. to Lakewood Exit. Go south to Carson Street. Go right/west to Clubhouse Dr.

- 405 Fwy. to Lakewood/Willow Exit. Go north to Carson St. Go left/west to Clubhouse Dr.
- 605 Fwy. to Carson St. Exit. Go west to Clubhouse Dr.

Reservations must be received by January 31, 2017

Please send the below form and your check* payable to “CLC So Cal” to:

Betsy Davenport, 1229 S. Monterey St., Alhambra, CA 91801
*Credit card payment - www.clcsocal.com, click on Upcoming events and follow link on bottom of page

SORRY, NO RESERVATIONS AFTER JANUARY 31ST!

YES, I will attend the Winter Car Show and Luncheon at the Lakewood County Club
Enclosed is my check* payable to CLC So Cal for $42 per person

Name: Email;

Phone: () # of persons attending: Total paid:

I will display (circle one): Cadillac LaSalle Year and style

_ TI'will attend the show and brunch but will not display a car

If you are bringing more than one Cadillac or LaSalle, additional cars may be listed on reverse of form

*___ Paidvia PayPal Downloaded from SoCalCarCulture.com


David
Cross-Out




